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Pursuant to the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40, and the Town of
Winchendon Wetlands Protection Bylaw, the Winchendon Conservation Commission
will hold a public meeting on Thursday, August 13, 2020 at 7:20 pm to consider the
Request for Determination of Applicability filed by property owner Fred Calvin Miller
for proposed work within the 100-foot Buffer Zone to Lake Monomonac at 165 Fourth
Street; Assessor’s Map M-4, Parcel 3. The project entails the replacement of a retaining
wall and the top stairs of wood/brick construction; a deck rail is proposed on top of the
wall. The project also includes removal of a large oak and other improvements to steps
and walkways. The hearing will be held remotely via www.zoom.com or if it is safe to do
s0, in the 2nd Floor Auditorium of the Winchendon Town Hall, 109 Front Street.

More information is available by emailing amanugian@townofwinchendon.com.



